SPECIAL LACA BULLETIN

MARCH 30, 2010

In order to continue giving scholarships, awards, grants, and financial assistance to Lana'i High and Elementary School, we need to replenish LACA's restricted account with the Public Schools of Hawaii Foundation. Times are hard so whatever you can donate, no matter what the amount, will help enable LACA, on your behalf, to help our School. Won't you please kokua and send in a donation?

For a tax-deductible contribution, please make your check payable to: *Public Schools of Hawaii Foundation or PSHF* and write "for LACA" on the bottom left hand corner of your check. Mail to:

PSHF Coordinator P. O. Box 515 Pearl City, HI 96782

Aloha and mahalo for your support! Coochie Tanodra Cayan, Donna Reyes Ching, Monica Cockett, Suzanne Pascua Damian, Linda Pascua Degamo, Rosita Viduya Hueu, Susana Sanchez Kincaid, Robert Kinoshita, Bruno Oroyan,		
Nickie Morita Oshiro, Jean Piena, Bill Ruidas		
cut on d	otted line and please send in survey	
Mail survey to: LACA, P. O. Box 515, Pearl City, Hi 96782 by May 31, 2010.		
·	mation, phone Rosita at (808) 455-7605.	
2011 T A	CALLAC VECAS CONNECTION	
	CA LAS VEGAS CONNECTION	
from 6:00 PM – 10:00 PM:	the 2011 gathering at the California Hotel and Casino,	
Saturday, October 8	Saturday, October 22	
Saturday, October 15	Saturday, October 29	
		
LACA ANNUA	L MEMBERSHIP SOCIAL ON OAHU	
Specific date to be determined in 20	11. I prefer getting together:	
on a Saturday		
on a Sunday	(/ P:)	
from 5:00 PM – 10:00 PM		
from 10:30 AM – 2:00 PM	(Lunch)	
VO	LUNTEERS WELCOME!	
I am interested and would like to be		
be a director (3 years)	be a chairman or coordinator	
be an officer (2 years)	be a committee member	
provide entertainment		
Name:	Phone/Email	
Address:		